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(FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE) 

4/4/19; 11:00 a.m. 

 

BARRE CITY 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

BOIL WATER ORDER LIFTED 

 
The isolated Boil Water Notice (Country Way, Upper Prospect Street neighborhoods) issued 

Tuesday evening (4/2) has been lifted. Bacteriological test results were received earlier this 

morning and all were negative. Users affected by the prior notice may resume normal water 

consumption and use.  

 

 

 

         Steven E. Mackenzie, P.E. 

         Barre City Manager 

         Cell: 477-2255 

   

mailto:manager@barrecity.org

